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Dear Jana Nethercott,

On behalf of Canadian Tire Jumpstart Charities, we want to thank West Elgin for applying for a Jumpstart
Accessibility Grant! Overall, our review panel was very impressed by the level of detail and amount of thought put
into your application for Miller Park Accessibility Improvement Project and we want to commend you for taking the
time to apply.

Unfortunately, given current government mandated stoppages for non-essential construction projects, closures of
both public and private recreation spaces, and the ongoing impacts associated with the global pandemic, Jumpstart
has had to make some difficult decisions regarding our granting streams. As such, we regret to inform you that we
will not be awarding Jumpstart Accessibility Grants for the 2020 calendar year.

It is important to note that your application did go through the complete Jumpstart Accessibility Grant review
process and received both a final score and specified feedback. If you would like further detail regarding your
application’s feedback, please reach out to jumpstart.inclusiveplayproject@cantire.com. 

Thank you once again for your grant application, and for your patience as we’ve worked to deliver this message.

Sincerely,

Canadian Tire Jumpstart Charities
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